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TO: AFC Board of Directors                 (Agenda item 8.2) 

 

The AFC Retirees Committee is steadily working to rebuild and reclaim its status from Committee to 

Commission.    

February, March and April we have had Conference Call meetings that were very productive. 

Our Mission: 

“To actively promote and support AFC retired members by facilitating communication, co-operation, 

professionalism, and camaraderie within AFC and external community”   

The Executive Officers of the Committee is diligently planning for the following: 

 Update the list of retirees and seeking new members 

 Plan workshops to provide information relative to Retirees (i.e. AARP, Medicare, Florida 

Retirement System, Department of Elder Affairs, Aging Wisely, and Senior Resource Alliance) 

 Fundraisers and services to retirees 

 Updating AFC retirees web page and facilitating better communication among retiree 

members. 

All five regions received letter requesting support of the committee during their Region Conferences 

along with a flyer that included mission and goals. 

According to the Retirees Committee Members List received from AFC Tallahassee Office, we have 307 

members.  Communication will be sent to them in the next couple of weeks, in an effort to reachout 

for the purpose to increase retirees attendance at Annual Conference.  We will  “Connect the Dots” 

towards a new era for AFC Retirees Committee. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Pat Harrell  

Pat Harrell, Chair 

AFC – Retirees Committee 

http://www.myafchome.org/facc/default.asp?SnID=1229565827

